
 

Brampton C of E Primary School 

芧芦 Whole-School Sponsored Walk – A Wonderful End to the Term! 艐艒艑 

On the final day of the first summer term, the whole 
school came together for a fantastic sponsored walk 
through the beautiful woodland behind our school 
grounds. The sun was shining, the birds were singing, and 
the spirit of community was alive as pupils, staff, and 
parents took to the trail. 

Many children challenged themselves to complete the 
course as many times as possible, while others enjoyed 
the walk at a more leisurely pace, taking in the sights and 
sounds of the forest in full bloom. Parents joined in too, 
offering plenty of support and encouragement all around. 

“It was great to see all the children taking part in a joint 
event to raise money in a fun way.” – Teacher 

 

  “I loved trying to see how many times I 
could complete the course in the time we 
were given!” – Pupil  

 

After the walk, everyone returned to school for some 
well-earned refreshments. Year 3 and 4 pupils 
organised a brilliant cake sale, with a delicious 
selection of homemade treats. The sale raised over 
£90, which will go directly to supporting our friends 
in Kagera with the purchase of water tanks. 

 

 



 

We also sold a wonderful selection of food 
products grown in our school garden, with 
proceeds going to support the work of our 
dedicated Eco Group. 

We are incredibly proud to share that the 
sponsored walk itself raised an outstanding 
£1,031 for the school! 蔿蕀蕁蕂蕃蕄蕇蕈蕉蕊蕅蕆蕋 

 

 

 

We expressed a huge thank you to 
everyone who walked, ran, baked, 
donated, supported, or cheered. It was a 
fantastic way to end the term — and a 
true reflection of Brampton’s team 
spirit, kindness, and care for others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


